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The Goodland Star-News will 
correct any mistake or misunder-
standing in a news story. Please 
call our office at (785) 899-2338 to 
report errors. 

corrections

.

FREE on: 
June 13 & 14 or Aug. 8 & 9 

Sign-in from 3-4 p.m. 
Goodland Family Health Center 

(785) 890-6075 
106 Willow Road 

No Appointments Necessary 
*Bring completed form with you (including parent signature) 

 
Forms available at Family Health Center, GHS weight 

room, GHS & Junior High Offices  beginning June 1 

Brick work on Main

Hansen Museum to offers painting workshop
The Dane G. Hansen Memorial 

Museum will hosting a four day 
painting workshop with David 
Vollbracht. Vollbracht will be in-
structing the class at the Dane G. 
Hansen Museum, 110 W. Main, 
Logan. These classes will be held 
on Wednesday to Saturday, July 11, 
12, 13 and 14,  and will run from 8 
a.m. till 3 p.m. (Mountain Time) 
with a one hour break for lunch. This 
learning opportunity is brought to 

you through the Hansen Museum 
Continued Education Program and 
offered at reduced rates to the pub-
lic. Cost of the workshop is $150 
with discounts available for Hansen 
Museum members. This class will 
be on the use of photography as a 
reference material. Special empha-
sis will be placed on the limitations 
of photography.

Design, color, values and com-
position will be explored as well 

as the more illusive but just as im-
portant elements of mood, passion 
and attitude that can make a good 
painting better and a better painting 
great. Intermediate and advanced 
artists may call (785) 689-4846 for 
more information or to register by 
phone.    

Vollbracht is a representational 
landscape painter of the west. His 
work reflects the quality of light, 
nature and spirit drawn from the 

land. For many years he has made 
trips to various parts of the west to 
gather reference material for real-
istic impressions created primarily 
in oil. Vollbracht is intrigued by the 
patterns and shapes in nature and 
concentrates on the effects of light 
on these elements.  

He resides in Medicine Lodge and 
has earned a degree in art from Fort 
Hays State University.  Vollbracht’s 
knowledge has been nurtured by at-

tending the art workshops of Clyde 
Aspevig and Wayne Wolfe. He has 
recently received Signature Mem-
bership to Oil Painters of America 
and has shown his work at numerous 
shows including: Mountain Oyster 
Club Show, Tucson, Ariz.: One Man 
Show Wichita Center for the Arts, 
Wichita; National Miniature Show, 
La Luz, N.M.; National Oil Painters 
of America Exhibitions; and Rocky 
Mountain Plein Air Show, Winter 

Park, Colo. .
The museum hours are Monday 

through Friday 8 to 11 a.m. and noon 
to 3 p.m.; Saturday 8 to 11 and noon 
to 4 p.m.; Sunday and holiday noon 
to 4 p.m. (all times are Mountain 
Time). We are handicapped acces-
sible and there is never an admission 
fee. For information call Shirley at 
(785) 689-4846 or www.hansen-
museum.org.

Workshop to stress
business destinations

Jon Schallert, the international 
expert on creating destination busi-
nesses, will present his newest 
workshop, “Business Reinvention: 
The New Normal on Main Street 
and Every Street,” at the Hansen 
Museum in Logan on Wednesday, 
June 20.

The event will bring together 
business owners and community 
leaders from across the region, in-
cluding nearby Phillipsburg where 
economic development officials say 
Schallert’s teachings have boosted 
retail sales over 20 percent in less 
than two years.

The workshop shows indepen-
dent businesses how to flourish by 

becoming Consumer Destinations.
Registration for the workshop be-

gins at 6:30 a.m. (Mountain Time) 
Wednesday, June 20. The event 
end with a marketing roundtable 
from noon to 1:30 p.m. (Mountain 
Time). 

Interested owners can register at 
www.philcofoundation.com or by 
calling (785) 540-4284.

   Construction crews were preparing the Main Avenue construc-
tion site for concrete pouring this week. The workers have already 
hooked up the new water pipes running under the sidewalk, and 

once the concrete on the street has set, another company will 
come in to lay the new brick. 
   The contractor told the Goodland City Commission on Monday 

that the project is on schedule. 
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